
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Authorize Sale of City Hangar by Sealed Bid 

         DATE:        May 24, 2022 

 
Background:  
The City owns one hangar on the east side of 21st Avenue.  It has been used for the storage of Public 
Safety items, and with the construction of the Public Safety storage building is almost empty. 
 
We have received two inquiries regarding whether the hangar is for sale.  Given the interest, staff 
would like authorization to advertise for sealed bids for purchase of the hangar.  The purchaser 
would be responsible for the cost of removal and relocation of the hangar; we would work with 
them to have it removed in a reasonable but timely manner. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the sale of the City hangar by sealed bid. 
 
 
 
 
 


